
 

 

 

Tuesday 14th October 

 

Dear parents,  

As you may be aware, Year 3 have been working really hard to write a dragon adventure story over 
the past couple of weeks. We have been writing these stories to share with the children in Year 2 at 
Streetsbrook Infant School. 

 In order to share these stories, we will be walking to Streetsbrook Infant School on Friday 24th 
October at 9:15 and will start walking back from Streetsbrook at about 11:00. We would like to ask 
for some parent volunteers to help us walk the children to and from the school. If you are able to 
help, we would be very appreciative. Please be aware that we will only require 2 parents per class, 
so we will let you know if your help is required by Tuesday 21st October.  

If you are able to help, please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by 
Friday 17th October.  

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 3 Team. 

 

 

o I am able to help walk Year 3 to Streetsbrook Infant School on Friday 24th October.  

 

Child’s name:………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Class:…………………………… 

 

Signed:…………………………………………………………..  Date:…………………………………………… 


